
This year, the Foundation was honored to host our seventh summer intern.  We began
the tradition of having a summer intern as a way of better understanding what our
partners who host interns experience - both in preparing for and in hosting an intern. 
We knew we would learn from the experience and hoped t o create an engaging
environment for the intern to learn as well.  In reflecting on our time with our newest
summer intern, Shai-lynn Ranchez-Langit, we agreed that we have again found the
experience to be meaningful and rewarding to us.  Shai was up for any assignment.  She
was curious, thoughtful and an open contributor.  With her dedication to her chosen
field of social work, we know great things are in Shai's future.  We are happy to share her
blog post with you which reflects on her experiences with us this summer.  Mahalo nui
to Shai for choosing to share her summer with us.   

Please read Shai's blog here:  
https://hauolimauloa.org/blog-by-shai-lynn-ranchez-langit-summer-intern-2018/
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